
Parent Compacts 

- Taylor-White Timberwolves are learning today 
and leading tomorrow 

Parent Compacts will be going home 
today! PLEASE review over the compacts with 
your child. Then, sign and return to your 
child's teacher by Wednesday, September 8. 

Timber-Wolf News

   Great Start to the Year!

We are off to a great start this year! Parents, I would like to say thank you for 
your patience and understanding; as we continue to navigate through the challenges of 
COVID. I hope that you know our top priority is to ALWAYS put your child's safety 
and well-being first!

We are hopeful that activities planned for the year will be able to resume in the 
coming months and we can make this a memorable year for each and every student! 
Regardless, the Taylor-White Faculty and Staff continues to work diligently each and 
everyday providing your child with engaging and fun lessons! 

We are thankful that your child is in attendance and we are driven to make the 
most out of each and everyday with them! So, once again thank you for your patience 
and understanding; as well as allowing us to impact your child's education. 

Phone Number: 251-221-1465 
Fax Number:  251-221-1470

Address: 476 Eliza Jordan Road Mobile, AL 36608

Our P.T.O. has a goal of having 100% Sponsorship for the 2021-2022 school 
year school-wide! PLEASE help by sending in your $10 sponsorship today!



Our School News
Month of September:

Important Dates

-   

10/6 -School Picture Orders-DUE
10/8- End of 1st Quarter
10/11-TeacherWorkday-No School 
10/12-2nd Quarter Begins 
10/25-Kick off-"Red Ribbon Week"
1 

Welcome New Taylor-
White  Staff!

Ms. Brady-Pre-K Auxiliary Teacher
Ms. Jones-Bookkeeper
Ms. Patterson-1st Grade, Teacher

                          TWES Reminders:

UNIFORM INFORMATION 
Please make sure your child is in uniform each day: navy pants, shorts, 
skorts or jumpers, light blue or white polo-type shirts, spirit shirt and plain 
brown or black belt. Any type tennis shoes with socks. Also, 2nd-5th grade 
must have a mask.
FREE BREAKFAST AND LUNCH 
Breakfast and lunch will be free of charge for every student.   Your child 
may bring a lunch from home if desired. Visitors are not allowed to eat 
lunch at school until further notice. 
TREATS
Treats are allowed to be sent in for birthdays. However, it must be simple 
just cupcakes, cookies, or doughnuts etc. Also, please let the teacher ahead 
of time. Items can be dropped off at the front office and will be delivered to 
your child's classroom.




